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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Collagues,

I am glad that our journal to reach this satisfactory level with your great contributions. I am also aware of the fact that we have 
to move forward in order to further progress.

I herein thank in the first place to the editor of the journal and also those who work hard to make the journal worthy of the 
doctors countrywide.

I especially thank the obstetrics and gynecology community for your support for the TJOD congress which will be held between 
May 9-13, 2018. We are preparing for our congress with a great excitement and enthusiasm.

I will be pleased to meet and recognize a few new academician collague as it occurs in every congress. I think this congress 
would be an unique opportunity for our young collagues to express and show themselves, and to enhance their scientific 
knowledge as well.

In addition, there would be a marvellous ambiance for the young collagues with the most experienced and knowledgeable 
colleagues of all the major branches of our specialty, to inform all the women about the reproductive health.

I look forward to seeing each and every one of our precious collague in our congress which will be held between May 9-13, 
2018.

Best regards,

Ateş Karateke, Prof. MD

President of TJOD


